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The Bursar 
St Gregory’s School 
PO Box 723 
QUEANBEYAN NSW 2620 
 
FAMILY NAME: _____________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
   _____________________________________________________ 
 
   _____________________________________________________ 

 

 
In 2020, the following children in this family will be attending another Archdiocesan Systemic Schools. 
 
Please list all students from eldest to youngest including those who will be attending St Gregory’s 

 

 
 

STUDENT NAME 

 
Name of Archdiocesan 
Systemic School in 2020 
 

 
 

Year level in 2020 
 

   
   
   
   
   
   
   

 
 
Signature: ____________________________________   Date:  ______________________ 

ONLY RETURN THIS FORM IF YOUR CHILD WILL 

HAVE SIBLINGS ATTENDING AN ARCHDIOCESAN 

SECONDARY COLLEGE IN 2020 
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SIBLING DISCOUNTS INFORMATION 
 
 

If your child will have siblings attending Archdiocesan Secondary Colleges in 2020 (this does not 
include St Edmund’s, Marist or Daramalan College), please complete the form attached and return 
to St Gregory’s as soon as possible as the appropriate discounts will not be applied to the Tuition 
Fees if these forms are not returned. 

 
Discount arrangements for the Tuition Fee only, as determined by the Catholic Education 
Commission, are: 

 
 50% discount will apply to the primary family fee where a sibling attends an Archdiocesan 

Systemic Secondary School. 
 There will be no charge for a 4th or subsequent child in the one family attending either a 

primary or secondary Catholic Systemic School. 
  
 

Please note:  IF YOU PAY YOUR SCHOOL FEES BY DIRECT DEBIT and sibling discounts apply to your 
family you must also contact Emma McAuliffe (6297 1396) so that the correct direct debit amount 
can be calculated. 

 
 
 


